Ashfield Ladies Group

Report to Ashfield cum Thorpe Parish Council APM - April 2023

In June 2022, we very much enjoyed meeting in the newly refurbished hall for the first time since the pandemic. This was run purely as a social evening without a speaker.

The subsequent meeting arranged for July unfortunately had to be postponed because of the heatwave at the time, which would have been unbearable in the hall.

September, October, and November we resumed meetings with speakers.

After two years without subscriptions, we started off 2023 in January and subscriptions being paid with no increase since 2020. Sadly, due to the upheaval of the past three years, our membership has reduced to 23.

There is a full programme planned for 2023. In March we celebrated our 40th anniversary with afternoon tea, complete with a celebration birthday cake of course, which was enjoyed by all.

We are an informal group, meeting once a month on the third Tuesday of each month. Members and visitors are welcome from Ashfield and the surrounding villages.

The committee aims to have as varied a programme as possible throughout the year with speakers, demonstrations and visits.

Susan Hansen Group Organiser